
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Leominster Primary School 

“Learn, Progress, Succeed” 

Newsletter –June 2023  

Date Event 

Monday 5th June Return to school after half term 

Tuesday 6th June School Photographer in 

 Some Y5/6 pupils at Dodgeball at EMC 
12.45 – 3.10pm 

Thursday 8th June Year 3 Intra -Competition  1.30-
2.30pm 

 Group A - RDA 

Friday 9th June Year 6 – Dancefest  

 Year 1 – Intra Competition  

Monday 12th June Year 6 – Group 1 to Red Ridge 

 Phonics Screening – 1RH 

Tuesday 13th June Phonics Screening – Year 2 

Wednesday 14th June Year 6 – Group 2 to Red Ridge 

 Group 1 return from Red Ridge 

 Year 2 Intra-Competition 1.30 – 
2.30pm 

Thursday 15th June Phonics Screening -1E 

 Group B - RDA 

Friday 16th June Group 1 return from Red Ridge 

 Phonics Screening – 1L 

Monday 19th June Year 6 Rounders – Intra Competition 

Tuesday 20th June Year 5 Rounders – Intra Competition 

 5BT & 5R Science Trip to Madley 
Environmental Centre 9.00 – 3.00pm 

Wednesday 21st June Year 2 Rounders – Intra Competion 

Thursday 22nd June Year 3 Rainforest Workshop 

 Group A RDA 

Friday 23rd June Year 6 – Dancefest 

 Year 3 Cricket Day 

Tuesday 27th June Sports Day – Nursery 09.10am Sports 
Day – Reception 10.15am 

 Nursery children visit their Reception 
class 

Wednesday 28th June Sports Day – Year 1 – 9.10am 
Sports Day – Year 2 – 10.15am 

 Bargates Nursery visit their Reception 
class 

Thursday 29th June Sports Day – Year 3 – 9.15am 
Sports Day – Year 4 – 9.15am 

 Group B – RDA 

 Honey Bees Nursery visit their 
Reception class 

Friday 30th June Year 6 – Dancefest 

 Sports Day – Year 5 – 9.15am 

 Sports Day – Year 6 – 9.15am 

 

WW 

We 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Girls HSFA CUP FINAL Runners up- 

On May 14th the LPS girls football team played in the HSFA Cup 

Final. LPS girls are North Herefordshire HSFA champions, and 

played the South Herefordshire champions. Although they didn’t 

win, the team showed an amazing attitude and tremendous 

respect to the opponent (Riverside). The girl’s team has achieved 

a lot this year and every child should be very proud of themselves.  

 

Leominster Primary School’s North Herefordshire Football 

Tournament 

Leominster Primary School also held the annual North 

Herefordshire football tournament on the 15th and 22nd of May. 

Unfortunately, the boys team lost in the final to a brilliant 

Staunton team. Though, all teams involved were fantastic.  

The Girls team won in the final against Staunton, the team played 

very well. It was a great way for the girls to end their footballing 

journey at Leominster Primary School.  

Mr Cole and Mr Edmonds would like to thank all the schools, 

children and staff who attended and helped throughout the 

events.  

 

 

 

 

 

SPORTING ACHIEVEMENTS – LEOMINSTER PRIMARY SCHOOL 



  

 

Well done to our year 5 and 6 Dodgeball team, who performed 

wonderfully yesterday at the Stride Active dodgeball event at EMC. 

The team won 5 and lost 1, they then went on to beat Wigmore in 

the FINAL game 

 

Well done to the local Leominster Lions 

football team, and several of our Year 3 boys' 

who took part in a football tournament at 

West Brom's football stadium (the 

Hawthorns). They did brilliantly and reached 

the Final. Congratulations, boys! 
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If you are looking for ideas for family activities 

during the May half term holiday, check out 

the following website:- 

https://www.talkcommunitydirectory.org 

for ideas of activities and events across 

Herefordshire. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The School Photographer will be in school on 

Tuesday 6th June to take Class  photographs as 

well as photographs of the Year 6 leavers and 

team photos. 

Year 2 and 3 EMC multi-sport afternoon- 

Years 2 and 3 attended Earl Mortimer College on the 

afternoon of Thursday 24th May, to take part in lots of 

exciting sporting activities, which were planned by EMC’s 

students. All children involved really enjoyed the 

activities and we would like to thank EMC for having us.  

 

 

Please could we ask that you park considerately when parking in the vicinity of the school at the beginning and end of the 

day.  We have had a number of calls from residents about vehicles blocking driveways and parking illegally.  There will be 

parking wardens visiting the area around the school site from time to time and any vehicle parked illegally will be ticketed. 

Thank you. 

 

Please could we ask that any litter is placed in one 

of the bins around the school site, thank you. 

 

 

 

 

Please also make sure that you get off your scooter 

when you go across the school crossing and only move 

into the road when the school crossing patrol lady tells 

you it is safe to cross.  Please also make sure you wear 

your helmet on your scooter and on your bike. 

Thank you. 

https://www.talkcommunitydirectory.org/

